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Dear Sir or Madam

My wife and I are strongly opposed to this proposed amendment bill and hereby make a
 submission to Parliament.

We believe that human life begins at conception, and that every effort should be given to
 support a growing human in the womb until birth.  We understand there are exceptions which,
 to us, are adequately covered under present legislation.

This bill, if passed, will give a woman the right to abort a child at any time before birth.  Any
 legislation that allows this “right” to a woman gives no consideration whatsoever to the “right”
 of a child to life and, in our opinion, is heartless and damaging to society as a whole.  In addition,
 there is sufficient evidence to support the fact that, in many cases, some women suffer serious
 physical and psychological problems from an abortion and come to regret their action later on. 
 Making abortion easier by decriminalising it will only exacerbate this problem.

There are other reasons we could offer to support our strong view on this matter but the above
 conveys our feelings to you.  Please resist any changes to the present law.

Sincerely

Raymond & Patricia Jackson
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